
 

   

 
 

Quality Report April 2025 
     

Workforce Wellness 

Three PMC staff attended the AHHA Quality Summit in Anchorage on April 8th.  This was a valuable day spent 

learning and networking with quality leaders from around the state.  Quality Improvement projects were presented 

by both Fairbanks Memorial and Providence Anchorage. For more details:

 https://www.alaskahha.org/quality-summit 

Community Engagement  

Community Health Needs Assessment- Key findings and implementation plan will be presented this month, full 

report scheduled to follow in May.   

Tai Ji Quan: Moving For Better Balance- The remote/zoom class will be coming to a close on May first and will be 

reoffered again starting in the fall season for 24 weeks.   

Patient Centered Care 

Continue working to connect to departments within PMC, share resources, and offer support with quality 

improvement initiatives.  Assistance is provided with incident review to help in identifying potential processes or 

areas where improvement could be reached or is needed.   

LTC Mobility Project is underway.  This project aims to maintain and improve resident mobility, strength, mood, 

and comfort.  It is an interdepartmental collaboration between LTC and Rehabilitation and is designed as a response 

to previous resident outcomes and feedback. 

The next Home Health quality meeting is scheduled for the 25th in which we will review recent quality measure 

reports, projects, and manage the quality improvement task list for the department.  Ongoing monitoring continues 

for past projects to help ensure lasting positive change.   

Facility 

LTC Quality Committee will be trying a slightly different meeting structure this month to allow more time for 

specific resident care review.  We will continue to report on ‘action items’ monthly and facilitate progress on those 

areas identified.  

Financial Wellness 

Continue to work with the ACL Fall Prevention Grant and will be providing a semi-annual report to the 

Administration for Community Living (ACL) and National Council on Aging next month. We are now about half-

way into this 4-year grant and the programs are receiving positive feedback from the community.  
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